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I am writing to express my full support for the Trails at Mena project. This initiative holds great promise in

boosting the economy of Southwest Arkansas and providing a recreational haven for numerous bicycle

enthusiasts in the region.

 

The establishment of the Mena bicycle trail will not only attract visitors and tourists but also stimulate local

businesses and create job opportunities, ultimately contributing to the overall economic growth of the area.

Additionally, the trail will offer a safe and enjoyable space for both residents and visitors to engage in outdoor

activities, promoting a healthier lifestyle and a stronger sense of community.

 

As a proponent of sustainable and inclusive recreational projects, I believe that this project has the potential to

become a valuable asset to the region, fostering a more vibrant and active community while preserving the

natural beauty of the surrounding landscapes.

 

I urge you to consider and support the Trails at Mena project, recognizing its capacity to bring about positive

impacts on the local economy, public health, and overall quality of life for residents and visitors alike.

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to witnessing the success and benefits that this project

will undoubtedly bring to Southwest Arkansas.

 

Sincerely,

 

Beau Stricklin


